
 
 

 

WASHINGTON STREET CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

PROJECT UPDATE 

 

Week of July 31- August 04, 2017 

 

 

 

 Bids submitted by contractors at the July 19 bid opening have been reviewed, and a 

recommendation for award has been made based on the results of this review. 

 

 The recommendation for award will be submitted for approval at the next meeting of 

the Town Selectmen August 7, 2017.   

 

 Proposals are currently being reviewed for third party “clerk-of-the-works” services to 

be provided to assist the Town during construction of the project. 


